
3. DEPUTATION BY APPOINTMENT

PURCHASE OF RESERVE - BELLVUE AVENUE

Mr Colin Grace and Ms Kellee Berry addressed the Committee on behalf of a
number of residents of Bellvue Avenue and outlined their concerns in relation to
security and safety if the property at 19 Bellvue Avenue were retained for reserve
purposes after the stream protection works had been completed.

The deputation requested that other options be explored for achieving the stream
protection objectives.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


